
Consulate General of Japan in Detroit Accepting 
2016 Kumamoto Earthquake Donations 

July 1st, 2016 
We would like to express our deepest gratitude to the many individuals and 
institutions that have asked how to make contributions to the victims of 2016 

Kumamoto Earthquake. The Japanese Red Cross Society finished accepting such 
contributions as of June 30th, 2016. 
However, the Consulate General of Japan still is accepting contributions. After the 

relief money is received by us and sent to the Japanese Government, the money will be 
delivered to the affected people through their local governments. 


